
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Purchase of a 2014 Ford F450, Dump Box and Plow 
 
DATE: January 21, 2014 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
We are currently using a 2000 Chevrolet dump truck that requires monthly maintenance 
in order to get us by. The purchase of this new dump truck was scheduled for purchase in 
2010, and because of budget cuts we were unable to purchase at that time. A quote was 
received from Zumbrota Ford for the truck in the amount of $38,520 and another quote 
for the stainless dump box and plow from Crysteel for $15,150 for a combined total of 
$53,670. The purchase has been included in the Public Works CIP fund for this year. 
 
  
        
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion to approve the purchase of the 2014 Ford F450 from Zumbrota Ford in Zumbrota, 
MN and the stainless dump box and plow from Crysteel in Lake Crystal, MN.  
 
 


